

[image: image1.jpg]@
NATIONAL FEDERATION

 OF THE BLIND

MARYLAND

Live the life you want.




Please support the Howard County Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind of Maryland: hope to the newly blind, opportunities for blind children to learn life skills, encouragement to seniors losing vision, and the full participation of the blind in all aspects of community life.
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Please join us at

Jason’s Deli
8874 McGaw Rd

Columbia, MD 21045

4 p.m. - 9 p.m.
Wednesday, October 7
Please mention the National Federation of the Blind when placing your dine-in, carry-out, or DoorDash delivery orders.
*Donations are always appreciated.
Contact Sharon Maneki, 410-715-9596, 9013 Nelson Way, Columbia, MD 21045
